

Date: June 10, 2024

Present: Mallory, Sheldon, Patrick, Rebecca, Elise, Charlie, Juene, Kelley, Derek, David.

Missing: Jules

- Minutes from both April and May are approved.
- Upcoming events:
 - Happy Hour scheduled for 6/20. Sheldon discusses possible locations.
 - Sunday 6/23 is the goal race in Colonial Beach, VA.
 - July 14th is Splash&Dash #2.
 - Sunday Run will have one more run before suspending runs until August.
 - July 19-21 is the Deep Creek Camping Weekend.
 - Aug. 24 will be the board retreat, for 8 hours.
 - Annual Meeting 12/8 at Arlington Draught House.
 - Mallory will reach out to Roanoke about Picnic/BBQ at Luray.
- Patrick updates the group on finances:
 - Numbers are looking good, thanks largely to the Advanced Programs revenue.
 - Shopify and Webscorer amounts have been moved over to the Capital One Account, so those are included in the updated numbers.
 - Most of the coaches checks have been paid, as has the Cutaway bill.
- Derek updates the group on upcoming training events.
 - July 14th is the next Splash&Dash. We discuss possible raffle/prize options to attract participants. 2-hour block is currently reserved at Catholic University.
- Juene discusses how Eagleman 70.3 went.
 - Tent setup/takedown was successful and was a great reference point/location for supporting the athletes.
 - Several club members volunteered and showed up to support.
 - In future, we may want to make sure we bring the sandbags or a hammer for the tents.
 - We discuss options for collecting/uploading photos from large group events.
- Mallory discusses Colonial Beach goal race on 6/23.
 - Juene has organized shakeout bike ride for 6/22, and also potential options for a swim.
 - We discuss options for photography, as Whitney will be there taking pictures. Sheldon also offers to take some pictures as well.
 - In terms of bringing things down, Mallory notes that she can take the tents if other folks take down chairs, coolers, teardrops, bike racks, etc.
- Mallory updates the group on the website.
 - We need to look at the demo site by June 17th. The committee would like to be able to launch the website soon.
 - There will be a webinar on how the website works and how we can make edits.
- Elise updates the group on gear.
 - Everyone who ordered gear should have it by now.
 - The new club t-shirts have also been released.
 - We discuss some of the new fabrics/styles that have been received and feedback to give Phillip at Cutaway.
 - We agree that Elise should not open a second round of orders.
- Mallory discusses the need to help clean up the road that we adopted in Montgomery County.
- We discuss ways to advertise Waterman's as a secondary goal race.